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Wednesday 16th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Friday 18th March we are inviting the children and staff to come to school in the 
colours of the Ukraine flag (blue and yellow) to show our school support for the 
Ukrainian refugee crisis.  Children are asked to bring in a small donation of 50p. All 
donations will be sent to UNICEF –our chosen school charity supporting children in 
Ukraine. 
 
It is also ‘Comic Relief’ day on Friday – so some children may want to wear red. 
Any of these colours are fine. All donations on this day will go to UNICEF for Children in 
UKRAINE. 
 
I have also suggested to the children in assembly today they might want to wear school 
uniform and accessories in blue and yellow –socks, ribbons, hats etc; 
Whatever you choose out of these options is great.  
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Alyson Rigby  
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